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Meeting was called to order at 10:05 

Meeting was held at Living Faith Ministries, 208 Jefferson Pike, Smyrna.  We had 22 members present 

and 2 visitors:  Carol Viele and Tammy from Friendship Guild.   Birthdays were Pat Bradley, Lissa 

Andersen and Beverly Bayne. 

Secretary’s minutes for April were approved. 

Treasurer’s report for April was approved. 

It is never to early to start working on things for the store at the Quilt show next year. 

We will be having a sign up sheet for help in setting up and taking down for meetings.  Be sure to watch 

for that and sign up to help! 

Beverly brought some charity quilts that needed quilting or binding.  We will be having some guidelines 

coming for charity quilts soon.  Please refer to those when working on the quilts.  We are increasing the 

budget for backings and batting.  If you happen to have something to use for a backing on your Charity 

Quilt that would be helpful.  If donating fabric for backing please make sure it is neutral in order to go 

with more quilts. 

We discussed programs.  Please keep looking at the website so you know what is going on.  We will only 

meet once in June on the24th.  Rebecca Tucker will be showing us a technique for a one block wonder.  

In July we will go back to our normal schedule of the 2nd and 4th Thursdays for meetings.  We will still be 

at Living Faith Ministries in Smyrna for the months of July and August. 

Due to an accident at the Ag Center our 15th Anniversary has been moved from September 9th to 

December 9th.  It will be a combination Christmas and 15th Anniversary Party.  Plans are being made and 

it will be such a great time for us to all be together and there will be surprises! 

We had lots of show and tell.  So nice to see what everyone has been working on while we were not 

able to meet.  

Nannette Fleischman did a trunk show for us.  She did such a great job and such beautiful quilts.   

We had Laura Reed, new owner of  Stitchers Playhouse come and talk about her store and upcoming 

classes.   

 


